DRAKE UNIVERSITY
DES MOINES 11, ITOWA

GRADUATE DIVISION

December 14, 1966

Dear Colleague:

May I remind you of the necessity to be thinking of the program for the
Iowa Section meeting of the Mathematical Association of America at Drake
University, Des Moines, April 21, 1967, in conjunction with the Iowa
Academy of Science meeting, Those of you who may hawe topics to present
should contact lIowa Section Chairman, William L, Waltmann, Department of
Mathematics, Wartturg College, Waverly., Expository papers would be appro=
priate. Early word on your possible participation will be helpful in
planning the program, Papers are usually limited to about ten minutes in
length,

If any of you has a suggestioh for a possible guest speaker at the meeting,
would you please forward the name to Chairman Waltmann, as soon as possible.
Early planning is essential in this respect,

If you think it would be worthwhile to have a panel discussion of certain
topics as a part of the April meeting program, please convey your opinion
to the Chairman, Possible topics already suggested are "Problems in the
first two years of college teaching”™ and "The Role of Axiomatics and Prob-~
lem Solving in Mathematics"™ from the CBMS-VSCMI pamphlet. If you would be
willing to serve as a member of such a panel, be sure to let your Chairman
know, ‘

You will perhaps recall that members of the Association are invited to
become members of the Iowa Council of Teachers of Mathematics, Dues are
$2,00 per year and may be paid to Frank Flickimger, Waverly, Iowa,

I will be happy to send membership application blanks to anyone you might
suggest to me as a possible member of the Iowa Section of the MAA, Will
you please be sure to give your early attention to the matters of the
spring program, '

Sincerely yours,

Ead L)

Earle L, Canfield
Secretary-Treasurer, lowa Section
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